
Is there a community specific concern?

Shore acres ESTATES

~ COMMUNITY CONTRIBUTIONS ~

How did you personally address the community specific concern?

What is your recommendation / contribution to resolve this community specific concern?

When did the community specific concern arise / occur (i.e. date / time)?

NOTE: A representative from the Shore Acres Estates Board of Directors will contact you within 15 days of receipt to discuss your contributions.  
Submit Form To - Mail: Shore Acres Estates Inc., PO Box 1, Loon Lake, WA 99148 ·   E-mail: shoreacresestates@gmail.com

Please complete all questions and information in this form.  Incomplete forms cannot be addressed.

Your Full Name:

Your Shore Acres Estates Address:

Your Telephone Number:

Your E-mail:

Best Time to Reach You:

Date Submitted:
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Process Ideas

Roll-Out/Announce at May Membership 
Meeting

Make Forms Available Via:
Beach Info Board, Website, FB

Submit Forms Via: Mail, E-mail 

When Form is Received:
Text Message to Board Members

Board Member Discussion:
Case-By-Case Resolution in accordance with 
By-Laws, Covenants,  & Rules

When Form is Received:
At minimum, response by E-mail to community 
member that form has been received & is 
under review

Assess if other community members should be 
contacted regarding concern

Assess if community-wide communication is 
necessary via Newsletter, “Loon Talk” Flyer, etc.

Empower Community Members to be Good 
Stewards – Observers & Enforcers-- of HOA 
By-Laws, Covenants, & Rules with Clear, 
Proactive Communication & Timely 
Response/Resolution

Feedback from Shore Acres Estates
HOA Board of Directors
9 May 2017


